
The Law Library will not be open during the Court closure. However, I will be checking my 

email from home. I will have access to Westlaw, and I will be in the office several times a 

week. If you need any sort of reference assistance, please email me at 

gerlott@co.lancaster.pa.us. I will respond as quickly as I can. All books that are currently in 

circulation will be due when the Court reopens, and all overdue fines will be waived. If you need 

to file proposed ordinances in the Library, please send them in the mail and also send me an 

email notification.  

Thanks for your cooperation. 

-Eleanor Gerlott 

Law Librarian 
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